JONATHAN & JENNIFER ASHCRAFT
MISSIONARIES TO MONTERREY, MEXICO SINCE 2007

July, 14 2011

Dear Praying Friends,

Jenny and | are excited to announce that we are pregnant with twins. Jenny is due in January of this next
year. Our parents are also excited. Georgeanna, Jenny’s mother, will be a grandmother for the first time
and my parents will be able to add that many more pictures to the album. Please pray for our family.

Some of you will remember that we lost a pregnancy last year. We trust God and we are praying for the
doctors to have wisdom in the months to come.

Here is a fact that | just learned: it costs twice as much to have twins in Mexico! We need you to pray for
our financial situation as well as our health. We KNOW God will supply our needs and we trust that He
will do it through you, our prayer partners and supporters.

Please continue to pray for the ministry in Monterrey. God has blessed us with hundreds of souls saved
this year. The last three Friday nights, during our weekly radio broadcast, we have had many people call
in to the station to profess faith in Christ as a result of the gospel message they heard on the program.
(By-the-way, you can watch us live every Friday night at 9:00 PM, central time, at this web address:
www.mthebron.net/medios/cultos-en-vivo/)

Arturo heard our radio broadcast a few weeks ago. He called the church office the following Saturday
morning asking for directions to the church. He came that Sunday and received Christ as his personal
Saviour in Pastor’s Sunday school class. He is not the first person to come to church because of our radio
program. We are excited about this ministry and the fruit that it brings.

We mentioned in our last letter that we need to repair our truck and purchase a newer vehicle. Two
churches have sent offerings for this need. Thank you to Lewis Avenue Baptist Church and Pastor Steve
Hobbins; and thank you to Iglesia Bautista Funtamental and Pastor Danny Ortiz. You have been a blessing
to us.

We still need to raise some more funds in order to buy a newer, family vehicle (a 1999 Ford Ranger -
which is what we have now - is not ideal when you have twins). Remain in prayer for this need and feel
free to contact us if you have any questions or if you think you can help.

Above all else, we are grateful to all the churches and individuals who have supported us during our time
on deputation and on the field. We started deputation in September 2005 and we have been on the field
since October 2007. We have not lost one single supporter during all that time. Even through financial
hardship, God’s people have remained faithful to the cause of Christ through missions. You can’t imagine
how much of a blessing you are to us.

I wish we could visit every church and individual to give a report of what God has done through us as a
result of your generosity. One day, you will meet thousands of souls who have come to the cross because
of your sacrificial giving to missions not only in our ministry but all around the world. Thank you for
partnering with us.

Yours in His service,

Jonathan Ashcraft

Sending Church: Lewis Avenue Baptist Church - Pastor Steve Hobbins
6320 Lewis Avenue, Temperance, Ml 48182 - (734) 847-6771
www.jonathanashcraft.com



